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April 11, 2023
Please do not reply to this e-mail

To All Local Educational Agency Medi-Cal Billing Option Program (LEA BOP) Providers:

The COVID-19 public health emergency (PHE), declared by the Trump Administration in
2020, allowed some flexibilities for Medicaid programs. This declaration, and the associated
flexibilities, is set to expire on May 11, 2023. Some flexibilities such as continuous
enroliment, were separated from the PHE and have already ended. The LEA BOP will be
issuing a Policy and Procedure Letter to focus on the termination of the PHE flexibilities
soon as LEA BOP resumes pre-PHE operations.

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW NOW:

1. The service authorization flexibility that allowed prescriptions, referrals, and orders to
continue in effect even when expired will no longer be available to LEA BOP Providers.

2. Current prescriptions, referrals, and orders will be required as of May 12, 2023.

WHY THIS IS IMPORTANT: The LEA BOP will require LEA BOP Providers to ensure that
service authorizations (prescriptions, referrals, and recommendations) are in place and
appropriately dated prior to submitting LEA BOP claims to the fiscal intermediary (FI). LEA
BOP service authorizations will be valid for one year from the date of the authorization.

We're here to help.
If you have any questions or require please e-mail LEA@dhcs.ca.gov. For technical
assistance, please fill out the form and submit it to the LEA@dhcs.ca.gov inbox.

To subscribe/unsubscribe, go to the e-mail subscription web page.

Sincerely,

LEA BOP Staff
LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program | Department of Health Care Services

LHCS

The information contained in this E-mail document is confidential and intended only to be
viewed by the recipient listed above. If you are not the intended recipient (or the employee or
agent responsible to deliver this to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any
distribution or copying of this document is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
document in error, please contact the sender listed above and destroy the document.
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